
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the public 

permitting process. I know this project will have a positive impact on the environment, communities 

surrounding the site and Idahoans. 

I understand that in order for Perpetua Resources' Stibnite Gold project to move forward, the 

company must meet strict state and federal regulations. This gives me faith in the project and 

process. In addition to a positive record of decision through the NEPA process, Perpetua Resources 

will still need to obtain up to 50 other permits, approvals and conditions ranging from the Clean 

Water Act to providing financial assurances for restoration. The Forest Service cannot approve the 

project without ascertaining that all of these approvals are issued and conditions met. I support 

Perpetua Resources' plans to restore the site, bring hundreds of jobs to rural Idaho and mine gold 

and antimony as outlined under the 2021 Modified Mine Plan. I am appreciative of the additional 

work the company has done to limit its project footprint, improve water temperatures on the site 

and eliminate long-term water treatment. 

I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward. The permitting 

process is designed to advance the best plans possible. I believe the work of regulators over the past 

six years is proof this is what is happening with the Stibnite Gold Project. The thorough review 

process has been beneficial but there should be no more delays. The project should move forward in 

a timely manner. 

Dani 


